Donation for the fruit import season 2019

FFC Fresh Fruit Company, Hamburg, Germany
and
The Two Oceans Aquarium, Cape Town, South Africa

Dear Maryke,

‘we promised to support you and your turtle project in the best possible way we can!

In Germany we were selling our stonefruit which we import from South Africa in normal 5 00gr.
plastic trays.

Our aim was to change the whole system to recycable paper trays, which still need to be protected by
a plastic film (which we call flowpack) but this way we could save about 75% plastic in the
Supermarket shelves.

Our promise was, that we will donate € 0,01 per tray which we can replace with a paper tray.

' We can herewith annouce that we sold this season

473.000 paper trays

Which will return a total donation for the TOA for the year 2019 of

€4.730,00

Kind regards
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